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NOTE:  Please read the entire message carefully. This message was distributed to all EOPS stu-

dents. Please do not reply to this message.   
 

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Dear EOPS/CARE students, 

 

Mark your calendars: Summer 2022 classes begin on Monday, June 20, 2022. 

If you are registered for Summer semester, you will be able to access your book voucher information 

ONLINE through your student portal MyGCC beginning Monday, June 13, 2022. 

 

FIRST DAY YOU CAN USE YOUR BOOK VOUCHER is Monday, June 13, 2022 

LAST DAY YOU CAN USE YOUR BOOK VOUCHER is Thursday, July 28, 2022 

 

You may use your EOPS book voucher to purchase your textbooks from the college bookstore ONLINE and 

get your books shipped to your home for $7.50, or pick up from the GCC bookstore for free. Check the 

Q&A below for pick up information. EOPS and Bookstore made an agreement for EOPS students to start 

shopping early. Don’t delay. Get your books now before it gets very busy in the bookstore. Shop-

ping early will also help you get your books shipped to our bookstore, if these are not available at the time 

of your purchase. Work closely with our bookstore staff to help you get all the books you need to be ready 

for Summer semester. 

 

IMPORTANT: Not all students are eligible to receive EOPS book voucher. Please open the EOPS book 

voucher web link at https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home/book-

service to learn more about the eligibility criteria and check your book voucher status on your student 

portal.  

Click here to open a link to the Q&A document on how to access and use your EOPS Summer 

2022 book voucher ONLINE.  

 

You may also watch a video tutorial here. 

 

If you still have questions regarding your book voucher eligibility, or if you believe that your book voucher 

information available in your student portal does not reflect your records, please contact Anahid Mardres by 

emailing her at eopsdesk@glendale.edu. You may also leave a voicemail for her at (818) 240-1000 ext. 

6900. Anahit, or another EOPS staff member will get back to you. 

 

EOPS Book Voucher may be used to purchase/rent only those books that are required for registered cours-

es. EOPS book voucher shall not be used for supplies. EOPS book voucher is non-transferable. Under no 

circumstances, students may use their EOPS book voucher to purchase books for another individual.   

 

NOTE:  This message was distributed to all EOPS students. Please do not reply to this message.   

If you have any questions regarding your book voucher eligibility please 

leave a voicemail for Anahid Mardres at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900, or email 

her at eopsdesk@glendale.edu.   
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